
 
Dear Beaufort County School District Families,             
 
In order to learn more about student experiences at school, we will be asking for your 
child’s feedback via an online survey, Panorama, that they will be completing at school 
during the week of April 3-6, 2023. The survey shouldn’t take more than 20-30 minutes 
to complete. 
 
We are asking that all of our students in grades 3-12 participate in the survey as their 
feedback will provide insight into their experiences. If a student doesn’t feel like they 
have enough information to answer a question, they will be able to skip the item 
altogether. We are partnering with a State Department of Education approved third-
party vendor, Panorama, to support us in administering these surveys. The responses to 
these surveys will be confidential.  
 
The survey content will ask students to self-reflect on self-efficacy, self-management, 
social awareness, teacher-student relationships and sense of belonging. Students in 
grades 3-12, will also have survey content on sense of belonging, teacher-student 
relationships, school climate and school safety. As a parent, you are welcome to review 
the Panorama survey questions on our district website at 
www.beaufortschools.net/families/parent-portal/parent-notices/panorama-survey.  
 
Please notify your child(ren)’s principal if you would like your child(ren) to opt out of 
taking the survey by completing the below form and returning it to the school by March 
31, 2023. If you have any questions about the administration of the survey, please 
contact your child(ren)’s principal. 
 
* * * *  * * * *  * * * *  *  
 
I do not want my child to participate in the survey. 
 
Student Name: _________________________________________________ 
School Name: __________________________________________________ 
Grade: _______ 
Guardian Name and Signature: _______________________________________ 

http://www.beaufortschools.net/families/parent-portal/parent-notices/panorama-survey

